
	

	

HOA	continues	to	provide	a	lot	of	value	
for	your	membership!		We	couldn’t	do	it	
without	the	many	volunteers	that	make	
HOA	the	great	volunteer	organization	it	
is! 

	

HOA’s	goals	continue	to	be	to	deliver	membership	value	by	providing	
engaging	social	activities,	informative	venues	and	outlets	to	be	heard.		
	
Be	Engaged:	HOA	Socials	continue	to	have	great	attendance.			If	you	
haven’t	been	in	a	while,	come	check	us	out	on	September	10th,	starting	
at	4:30	pm.		You	won’t	be	disappointed,	your	Event	Coordinators	keep	
getting	more	and	more	creative!		And	it’s	not	too	early	to	book	holiday	
events,	the	HOA	Holiday	Gala,	and	many	others,	will	be	offered	for	sign	
up	at	the	September	social,	it	fills	up	quickly!	
	
For	select	events	you	can	now	pick	up	your	tickets	at	the	Tellico	Village	
Library	during	their	open	hours.		We’ve	already	gotten	feedback	that	
it’s	easier	and	more	convenient.			
If	you	can’t	make	a	social	you	can	always	check	out	(and	register	for)	
the	different	activities	on	www.tellicolife.org.			
	
Be	Informed:		The	latest	HOA	Highlights	&	Happenings	episode	features	
an	update	from	Linda	Farruggia	about	the	upcoming	Tellico	Villagers	
Got	Talent	event.		You	can	register	to	be	a	performer	or	the	audience	
on	TellicoLife.			

The	August	Coffee	with	a	Cop	sessions	featured	home	security	options	
with	participation	by	representatives	from	the	Loudon	&	Monroe	local	
Sherriff	offices.		Attendees	were	pleased	with	the	thoroughness	and	
thoughtfulness	of	the	materials	which	are	now	available	at	HOATV.org	
>	HOA	news	>	Neighborhood	Watch.		More	materials	will	be	available	



on	the	website	in	September	and	workshops	will	also	be	offered	in	
September.		Specifics	can	be	found	on	TellicoLife.				

Updates	from	your	Highway	Safety	Committee	include	that	the	
contractor	for	street	lights	at	72/444	expects	to	start	in	a	few	weeks	
and	also	that	a	request	for	a	spot	safety	study		at	411	&	Niles	Ferry	
Road	has	been	submitted	to	TDOT	by	State	Representative	Lowell	
Russel,	Mayor	Bob	Lovingood	and	Ed	Wilson.		Hopefully	this	will	result	
in	a	traffic	light	at	that	intersection.		

The	next	Welcome	Orientation	is	September	19th,	please	let	those	new	
to	the	Village	know	about	this	great	service.		Specifics	can	be	found	on	
TellicoLife.				

We’ll	be	rescheduling	the	previously	announced	Oct	17th	POA	
Candidates	Forum	since	at	least	one	potential	candidate	can’t	make	it.		
Applications	close	on	September	6th	,	soon	after	that	we’ll	advise	a	
date.					
	

Be	Heard:	In	September,	the	HOA	will	launch	“The	HOA	Voice”	email	as	
its	newly	branded,	timely	and	easier	to	find	what	you’re	looking	for	
communication	vehicle.			
			
Our	Neighborhood	Watch	lead	has	analyzed	your	inputs	to	the	home	
security	survey.			Most	of	the	respondents	spent	$1000	as	many	of	the	
installations	were	DYI.		Thanks	to	those	who	shared	their	experiences.		
Survey	results	are	available	on	the	HOA	website.			
	

To	the	many	of	you	who	have	renewed	your	membership	or	joined	
HOA	for	2019,	thank	you.	If	you	haven’t	joined	or	aren’t	sure,	go	to	
www.tellicolife.org	and	follow	the	prompts.		

Let’s	go	out	and	enjoy	this	sunshine			


